
Union looks for substantial wage growth
 Norway 

The YS group of unions is looking for substantial real wage growth in this year's 
negotiations on pay. Its recent conference on wages highlighted the fact that while 
wages increased on average by 2.8% in 2018, this marked only a small increase in 
real terms as prices rose by 2.7%. In fact the union points out that on average 
wages in real terms are no different from five years ago and so with unemployment 
falling and a relatively positive outlook it is time for trade unions to push for higher 
wage growth.
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